


Principal Silversmith  

Parents, 
Here is the process that is 
followed when students make 
decisions that lead to a minor 
or major infraction. This 
flowchart explains the process 
teachers and principal take 
and it list what the minor or 
major infractions are. If you 
have any questions, feel free 
to stop by the school or email, 
I’d be happy to discuss or 
clarify anything.  















Kindergarten 





2nd Grade
Second Grade September 

Newsletter

I am so happy to welcome our new 2nd 
graders back to school! We have had a 
great start to the school year! 

A huge thank you to those families who 
came to Back to School Night! I look 
forward to working with you and your 
students this year. My hope is that every 
student will progress and meet their 
reading and math goals and feel a part 
of our “team” here in 2nd grade! 

Please make sure they are here at 
school every day and please help them 
with their reading every night!

Let’s have a great year!

-Mrs. Brown

September Birthdays

9/2 Josette

For birthdays, students will receive a 

goodie bag from me. Students may 

also bring a small individually 

wrapped, store bought treat to 

celebrate.

Important Dates

September 1 -Labor Day,  NO SCHOOL

September 9 - CCR Day,  ½ Day of  SCHOOL





Mrs. Wallis’ 3rd, 4th and 5th Grade 
Science and Math Class 

Dear Families, 
It was so exciting to see 
families and students at 
Back to School night. The 
school is just not the same 
without the buzz of kids 
talking and laughing in the 
hallways and classrooms. 
This will be a year for 
learning new skills and 
growth for students.  The 
best way to help from home 
is to have your student read 
a book of their choice each 
school night.  Encourage 
your child to ask questions 
about the world around 
them, this helps us in 
science. 
Mrs. Wallis

September Birthdays:
● Dreyvan 3rd
● Payton 4th
● Lily 7th
● Dominik 8th
● Hayden 15th

Dates to Remember:
September 1st - Labor Day-No school
September 9th - CCR Day *only ½ day of school - Please 
meet with teacher regarding your students academic 
progress. 1-5pm
September 17th - 4th grade Museum on the Move visit
  

Academic News:
Math: Over the next month both 4th and 5th will be 
focusing on place value, rounding, then move onto 
addition and subtraction. 3rd will be focusing on 
rounding and writing numbers in standard, word, and 
expanded form. 

Science: 5th will be learning about how the Earth’s 
systems interact with each other. 4th will be learning 
about how organisms function in their environments. 
3rd is learning about weather and weather patterns



Heritage Language2025 Bear Dance
Our Bluff Eaglettes did a 
tribute dance for one of the 
Bear Dance Chief. It was an 
honor for our children to 
dance and participate in this 
event. Thank you to Mrs. 
Wanda, Ms. Ellisia, Ms. Tammy 
for helping our students and 
Principal Silversmith. Upcoming Events:

● CCR-9/9 @ 1:00-5:00pm
● Navajo Nation Fair, Window Rock -9/2-6
● Dine Language Proficiency Assessment 

for Kindergarten and Fourth 
Grades-9/2-10/3

● Bluff Princess/Brave Pageant -10/17 @4:00 pm


